## AMERICAN POLISH CULTURAL CENTER



2975 E. Maple Road Troy, Michigan 48083

Phone: (248) 689-3636 Fax: (248) 689-0128

Management@AmericanPolishCenter.com www.AmericanPolishCenter.com

November 29, 2021

Dear Members,

After nearly 2 years of uncertainty, cancellations, and restrictions, our lives are coming back to some level of normalcy. Please be assured, that we are so very grateful to our supporters and benefactors who have been integral in the support of our mission during this distressing time.

In January the American Polish Cultural Society elections are to take place at the General Membership Meeting, where we will be electing Directors for text next 2-year term.

Please nominate and submit the names of persons you feel would dedicate themselves to the growth of our organization as Directors. Also, feel free to submit your own name if you would like to be considered as a board member. The only requirement is that a nominee be a member of the Society in good standing for 2 years.

The nomination form is enclosed, and the list of **current Board Members is listed below.** It is crucial that the names of nominees reach the office by December 23, 2021, to comply with our By-laws and in time to prepare the roster of nominees for the elections scheduled for January 23, 2022.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Thank you for your prompt response.

Barbara Lemecha Election Chair 313-580-7988

President - Mariana Konrad

First Vice President - Richard Z. Tarnicki

Second Vice President - Grażyna Gałeczka

Treasurer - John Swidwinski

Recording Secretary - Ilene Josephs

Corresponding Secretary - vacant

## Directors:

James Conrad

Zofia Duniec-Dmuchowski

Danuta Gurne

**Zbigniew Martusiewicz** 

Aleksandra Porter

Wieslaw Sliwinski

Arnold Słominski

Miroslaw Wawrysz